Bundelkhand Institute of l*lngincéringr & Technology, Jhansi

Dated- 03 January 2017

Notice

As per telephonic discussion with Prof. A.K.Solanki (Chief Warden) regarding the Notice
(No.: BIET/1001/CW/Notice/2016-06. Dated: 21 December, 2016), All the students residing in
the New Boys Hostel (Jai Bharat Bhawan) to submit a draft of RS. 11,000/~ along with their
registration for the mess advance. Draft should be addressed to “NEW BOYS HOSTEL”.

(Dr ¥ K. Gupta)
Warden
New Boys Hostel

(Jai Bharat Bhawan)
CC- 1. Director, BIET Jhansi for information.
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